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May 20
th

, 2012 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of May 21
st
 – May 25

th
. 

 

Monday,  May 21
st
 is a holiday in celebration of Victoria Day. Lorne Middle School welcomes The Prince of 

Wales and the Duchess of Cornwall to Saint John to mark Her Majesty’s Diamond Jubilee on Victoria Day, 

May 21st. Their Royal Highnesses will visit Canada’s first incorporated city to attend a public festival in 

celebration of the Queen’s official birthday. 

 

All students have received a Tetanus, Diphtheria and Whooping cough immunization consent form to be completed 

and returned signed by a parent or guardian to your child’s homeroom teacher on Tuesday, May 22
nd

.  The 

immunization clinic will be held at Lorne Middle School on Friday, May 25
th

. 

 

Student participating in the Soap Box Derby are reminded to return their consent forms to Mrs. Long. For questions 

regarding Weigh-in and race day please contact Mrs. Long by calling the school office. 

 

ONE Change, Main Street and The Family Resource Centre will be delivering a program promoting parenting skills, 

math and reading literacy among pre-kindergarten kids. The Program is for Parents and 5 year olds and is a four 

week program scheduled for Friday, June 1
st
, 8

th
, 15

th
 and 22

nd
 @ 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. The program will be held at 

Main St. Baptist Church, 211 Main Street. For Childcare & Transportation please call Karen @ 633-2182. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the latest edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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